
PET I T ION
 

We, the property owners in the area around the alley, 

between the 500 block of Olive and the 5em block of 

Culberhouse, request that this alley be closed. Approxi­

mately two-thirds of this alley has already been closed. 
AN EASSl,3NT TO ",~LL UTILITY COllPAln.ss, IS .ALSO GR.Al;TED. 

Address 


